
From: Jeff McCartney <jmccartney@nicusa.com>
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
CC: 'Billy Routh'frouth@cio.sc.gov

Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.netJimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net
Date: 4/26/2005 9:28:23 AM

Subject: FW: Expenan agreement

Marcia,

I wanted to follow-up regarding this email.

In my conversation with Ted this morning, I told him that Drivers History 
was the only application being delivered at this time. He is familiar with 
NIC and asked if we were going to be delivering additional services in the 
future similar to what we have done in other States. I told him that we 
hope to, but nothing else was on the table at this point.

It appears that he assumes from what we have done in other States that we 
will be taking on more. I will be glad to follow-up with him to clarify if 
you would like.

Jeff McCartney

-----Original Message-----
From: Hotham, Ted [mailto:Ted.Hotham@experian.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2005 9:16 AM
To: SC/ Marcia Adams (E-mail)
Cc: SC/ Jeff McCartney (E-mail); John Drewke (E-mail); Bania, Zena; Salinas, 
Adam
Subject: Experian agreement

Ms Adams:

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated April 7th regarding 
driver history files and MySCGov.com. I have to admit that I didn't read 
this communication very carefully and failed to notice that it related to 
access to driver history records only.

In a conversation I had this morning with Jeff McCartney I was assured that 
Experian will continue to receive regularly scheduled shipments of vehicle 
data until he and MySCGov assume this function the near future.

I believe that you records show that Zena Bania is primary contact but this 
should be changed to reflect my name. When the time comes for the changeover 
I wish to make certain that you have my current contact information as shown 
below.

Thank you,

Ted Hotham

Ted Hotham
State Government Affairs
Experian Automotive
P.O. Box 517
Rumford, ME 04276-0517

P: 207/369-3653
F: 207/369-7674
C: 207/441-8970
E: ted.hotham@experian.com
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